
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER         Nov 2024 

 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

Welcome back after the half-term break, the children have settled 

back into school life and are continuing to have lots of fun in Base. 

 

This term is, as always, a busy term. Our topics are Signs of  

Autumn and Pets, and our story book this term is Room on the  

Broom by Julia Donaldson. 

 

With the evenings starting to get darker, the children are 

spending more time inside. The activities we have on offer 

this half term in BASE includes baking, drama, dance,  

hall-based sports, boardgames and of course colouring. We 

are also hoping to start a highly requested comic club, as  

well as offering a range of Christmas centered activities. 

 

The children will soon be coming home with a letter inviting 

them to our annual BASE Christmas Disco. The Disco will be  

taking place on the 6th of December from 4:30-5:30pm. More 

details regarding the Disco will be on the letter. 

 

Any questions or queries, as always, please don’t hesitate to talk to 

Mrs. Roberts or Miss Carrera. 

 

We hope everyone has a lovely second half-term, and those of you 

who celebrate enjoy the countdown to Christmas.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Roberts and Miss Carrera 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

equire any additional morning or e please 

BASE Contact: 07526675239 

School: 01772 719093 

Our book this term 

is…

 


